
Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 15th July 2024 

What we will be doing in school 

 

How you can help at home 

Topic – Splash! 

 

We will be talking about what we will be doing 

in the summer holidays. 

 

 

We will be reflecting on our time in Rainbow 

Class and what we have learnt and are able to 

do now that we could not do before. 

 

 

 

Read some stories about the beach, sea and 

holidays. 

 
 

Discuss where you have been to a seaside and 

whether you will be going to a seaside during 

the Summer Holidays. 

 

Literacy 

 

We will be reading stories about summer 

holidays and sea creatures. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Play I-Spy games looking for things beginning 

with the different sounds.                        For 

example, bed, boy, ball.                                                            

 
 
 

Maths 

We will be practising counting forward and 

back and recognising numbers one to twenty.  

 
 

 

 

 

Practise recognising one to twenty.  You could 

play Snap or try to spot different numbers on 

your way to or from school.   
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Additional learning 
 

 

 
 

 

Talk to your child about how they feel about moving into a new class or school. 
 

Talk to your child about what they like doing at school, for example, drawing, role-play, playing 

musical instruments, dancing, painting, building… 

 

We will make a sea theme decoration to bring home.                                                          

 
 

                                    

Please join us for 

our Summer Splash Concert in 

the school hall 

on Tuesday 16th July after 

drop off.  

 

 
 

 

Splash! 
 
 

 


